
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF 
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF TAX INCREMENT 

REINVESTMENT ZONE NO. 13 
Thursday, May 25, 2023 

 
This notice is given to advise the public of a possible quorum of the Board of 
Directors of Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone No. 13 (Woodhaven) at the Fort 
Worth Eastside Transportation Plan Open House. 
 
The event will take place at the I.M. Terrell Academy for STEM and VPA located at 
1411 I.M. Terrell Cir S. in Fort Worth on Thursday, May 25, 2023 from 4:30 pm to 
7:30 pm  
 
This notice is posted in accordance with the Open Meetings Act should a quorum of 
the above-identified board members be present at the event. 
 
 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Meeting was posted on the City of Fort Worth official bulletin board, places convenient and readily accessible 
to the general public at all times and said Notice was posted on the following date and time Friday, May 19, 2023 at 10:45 a.m. and remained so posted continuously for at 
least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting. 

 
 

City Secretary for the City of Fort Worth, Texas 

  


